
 

APRIL 25
TH

, 2015 

CARING 4 KEN 

Benefit for Ken Kalinowski 

On August 24, 2012, Ken Kalinowski, a life-long WNY’er and Grand 

Island resident was diagnosed with stage-4 colon cancer. After 

multiple surgeries and rounds of chemotherapy Ken had to stop 

working in May of 2014. The overwhelming costs of his medical 

care and lost wages are taking its toll on Ken and the family. Family, 

friends, neighbors and complete strangers are taking part in a 

benefit called “Caring for Ken.” We hope to see you there. 

 
 

 
Saturday 4/25/2015 

1:00 – 6:00 PM 

 

@ THE KNIGHTS OF 

COLUMBUS 

1841 Whitehaven Rd. 
Grand Island, NY 14072 

www.caring4ken.org 

Not able to attend? Please 
visit www.caring4ken.org 

and make a donation. 
Every bit helps! 

 

Food, beer, 

refreshments & 

dessert! 

 

Only $25 pre-sale & 

at the door!  

 

Come enjoy great 

food, a great time  

& spend the 

afternoon with great 

people all for a great 

guy! 

 
Entertainment, 

raffles, basket 

auctions!  

**Cash bar for liquor** 

 
 


